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Welcome! 
Rush Union Update 
 
We hope you had a great summer and would like to welcome you all back to fall soccer. We have many 
programs and items to update you all on, as we get ready for the fantastic fall season ahead of us. 
 
We held a wide variety of summer programs. Starting back in June, we held Recreational Camps, Advanced  
Technical Training, a 7v7 league, and teams competed in the SCCL Summer League. We concluded the 
summer with our Director’s Camp in each location. This camp provided a variety of different training 
opportunities including TOCA, Yoga, Video analysis, small-sided games, injury prevention and more. Our 
summer programs were a big success overall, and we are looking to improve the player experience even 
more for next year. Several of these programs will be offered during winter break due to the positive 
feedback received. 
 
Rush National’s Rush Fest was held in mid-July for U12, rising U13 competitive players, in Denver, Colorado. 
Rush Union was well represented with 2 teams and 4 coaches in attendance. Our 2010 Boys and Girls played 
against other Rush teams from around the country. The trip was an amazing experience for everyone.  The 
games, team bonding, and education our players experienced will stay with them for many years to come. 
We are already excited about representing Rush Union at Rush Fest next year with our 2011 players. For 
more information on Rush Fest, please visit this link: https://rushsoccer.com/rush-fest/  
 
A few days before the Rush Fest, is the annual Summit of Rush club leaders, was held. Of course, we were in 
attendance to hear about all the great developments from Rush National. The release of The Rush Way 
coaching courses will help enhance the experience of not only our coaches, but our players as well. The 
additional opportunities abroad, and connectivity to other Rush clubs is exciting and a special 
announcement regarding Rush’s 25th anniversary is coming in early August. A lot of exciting times are ahead 
for the Rush Family. 
 
We were excited to walk in the Dunwoody 4th of July parade again this year. We had many families, coaches, 
and players take part and show our community spirit. We are always looking for more ways to get involved 
in the community, and if you know of any great ways to help us achieve this, please let us know. 
 
Our very own Technical Director, Juan Castellanos participated in the CONMEBOL education courses this 
summer. This enabled Juan to rub shoulders with some incredible coach educators, including coaches who 
have worked with some of the worlds greatest players ever. Juan is excited to share his experience with our 
coaching staff in a variety of development sessions this fall. 
 
The Fall 2022 Recreational registration is open at both of our locations, and we are proud to add more 
parent and coaching education opportunities to our programs. All of our Recreational Programs will have 
parent orientation meetings, parent education webinars, and comprehensive coaching education available  

http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
https://rushsoccer.com/rush-fest/
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at no additional cost to our membership. The release of the Rush National Rush Way Coaching education 
courses is a huge step forward for coaching development within our organization. 
 
Rush Select is a Regional and National Program that provide opportunities for players from across the Rush 
network to play and compete at the highest level. It was our pleasure to nominate over 60 players into the 
program at the beginning of this fall season. We know that not all nominated players will be selected, 
however it is a great achievement by all nominees who received personal congratulation letters from their 
coaches in the last couple of weeks. For more information on Rush Select please visit this website: Rush 
Select - Rush Soccer 
 
The Referee Program continues to be a big focus for our organization. Our Jr Referee Program is 
supplementing our referee pool with over 50 graduates. The addition of the Jr Referees now enables us to 
successfully fill most games with competent referees. We are continuing to invest in our Jr Referee program, 
and I have been part of a larger Statewide program which will provide additional funding for referee 
development and mentorship as we go into the Fall 2022-Spring 2023 seasons. As part of an initiative with 
Georgia Soccer, and my role on the Board of Directors for our State Association, I am very excited to be part 
of growing and educating our referees. 
 
We are very proud to announce that both Brook Run Park and Stars Athletic Complex are Heart Safe 
locations. We have recently conducted a CPR /First Aid training program for our staff and coaches. We have 
also purchased an AED for our Stars Complex and are in the process of finalizing our emergency action plans 
should the need arise. 
 
Finally, I was featured in the Milton Neighbor in their August issue. The theme of the article was the role of 
the parent in youth sports. The article specifically addresses when and how parents can get involved in a 
positive way with their youth sports organizations. I hope you enjoy the article. 
 
If you have any questions about Rush Union, our programs or anything soccer related please reach out to 
our staff at any time. 
 
Thank you for being part of our Rush Union family. We look forward to seeing you on the field this fall 
season.  
 
R|U Ready? 
 

 
 
Neil McNab Jr. 
CEO Rush Union 
 

https://rushsoccer.com/rush-select/
https://rushsoccer.com/rush-select/
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Social Media 
Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram & Twitter 

 
Rush Union 

www.Facebook.com/rushunionsoccer 

Instagram: @RushUnion 
Twitter: @Union_rush 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rushunionsoccer
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Our Summer Camps were a huge success this summer! 
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Come check out our Academy Programs beginning the week of May 16 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our teams had a an amazing time at Rush Fest 2022, we are already planning for the 2011 groups to 
participate in the event in 2023! 
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We are excited about getting onto a singular platform and new website… please check it out at 
www.rushunionsoccer.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to our NEWEST sponsors, we really appreciate all the support! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Our Boys and Girls teams had an amazing experience at Rush Fest 2022 in Colorado this July. 
 
 

http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
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Rush Fest 2022 was the highlight of the summer! 
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Congratulations to all our players nominated for the Rush National Select Program, a record number of 
nominations from Rush Union were submitted this summer! 
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We had a great time participating in the Dunwoody 4th of July Parade, and are already looking for more 
ways to get involved with the community! 
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Our Technical Director Juan Castellanos concluded a CONEMBOL Coaching course earlier this summer, 
working with some of the best in the sport! 
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Adult league play is available in Dunwoody and Milton this fall season! 
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Come join our Recreational Program! 
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Congratulations to our SCCL Summer League Champions above, and our Adult Summer League Champions 
below. A great way to finish our the summer. 
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Coming this November 12/13 our Fall Rush Cup! 


